
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Department of Water and Sanitation takes cleanup campaign to Klip 
River   

 
24 July 2017 

Members of the media are invited to the Department of Water and Sanitation’s cleaning of the 
Klip River in Potjiesberg Park, Eldorado Park Ext 4 as part of its annual National Clear Rivers 
Campaign. 

The campaign has been designated to take place in July to coincide with the Mandela Month 
during which members of the public are encouraged to volunteer 67 minutes to contribute to 
public good.    

Working with different stakeholders, the department will be cleaning the Klip River to create 
environmentally conscious communities and promoting the protection of water resources, 
rivers, streams, wetlands and other water ecosystems.  

The Klip River has seen a rise in pollution, resulting in communities residing around it 
experiencing unbearable stench.  

 

Media is invited as follows: 

Date : Friday, 28 July 2017 

Venue : Potjiesberg Park, Eldorado Park Ext 4, Soweto 

Time : 09:00am  

 
For RSVP contact: Hosia Sithole or 012 392 1333 or 072 530 8500 / sitholeh@dws.gov.za or 
Lucky Makgarengi on 012 392 1500 or 082 808 2994 / makgarengil@dws.gov.za 

 
END  

 
Issued by the Department of Water and Sanitation 

 
For more enquiries contact Departmental Spokesperson: Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 
2942 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  

 

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

